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Open Events for September 2016 Admissions
Please note that we have changed the pattern of our Open Events with regards to September admissions.
The Open Evening for September 2016 entry took place on 25th June 2015.
For anyone who missed this, there is an “Information Morning” on Wednesday 30th September, starting at 11:00am with a welcome in the Hall, followed by a school tour and an information/Q&A session. The event should be finished by 12:30pm.
Unlike the Open Evening, which is for families, this is an event aimed at parents and carers; We cannot justify parents/carers taking a child out of school for this and we do not wish to be seen to be encouraging term-time absence.
The Local Authority publishes a guide to transferring to secondary schools which is available from the following page of their website:
http://www.rochdale.gov.uk/schools_and_children/school_admissions/apply_for_a_school_place.aspx
 If you would like to attend the Information Morning, please contact the school to let us know either by email to admin@clrchs.co.uk or by telephoning 0161 643 4009. Please leave your name and contact details so that we can get back to you if necessary and add you to the list of expected attendees.
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